
 

Co.Reg.No.:193200032W  

 
 

Dear Valued Corporate Customer, 
 
New fee for SGD Returned Cheque for Business Accounts with 
effect from 1 April 2015 

 
Effective 1 April 2015, a new fee of S$40 will be imposed on each 
cheque returned (due to technical reasons – eg. post-dated cheques, 
incomplete date or date not indicated etc) for SGD Business 
Accounts. 
 
The new fee will be reflected in the business pricing guides and 
business foreign accounts pricing guide  from 1 April 2015. 
 
Please feel free to approach any of our branch staff if you need 
further assistance on this matter. Alternatively, you can contact our 
Business Banking Commercial Service Centre at (65) 6538 1111.  
 
We look forward to serving you. 
 
 
 
 

 

http://ocbc.com/business-banking/help-and-support/banking.html?#Fees-&-charges-Business-Pricing-Guides
http://www.ocbc.com/assets/pdf/accounts-and-services/ForeignBizPricingGuide.pdf

